
UC  Davis  may  start  selling
student made wine
By Loretta Kalb, Sacramento Bee

UC Davis no longer needs to dispose of thousands of gallons of
wine that students produce each year, thanks to a state law
clearing the way for nonprofit wine sales.

A new California law, Senate Bill 683 by former Sen. Lois
Wolk, D-Davis, authorizes the state Department of Alcoholic
Beverage Control to license a university-associated nonprofit
mutual  benefit  corporation  that  can  accept  up  to  20,000
gallons of wine.

The corporation, in turn, would sell the wine in bulk to
winemakers who would package and sell it, said UC Davis Chief
Campus Counsel Jacob A. Appelsmith. The bill applies only to
UC Davis.
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